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 It has been a busy Spring for me.  I had the distinct honor of being a guest of 

The Jenny Lind Doll Club in CT.  They are celebrating their 75
th
 anniversary this 

Year.  Over 30 ladies attended and there was two mother/daughter families. 

There has been three families that include three generations. How wonderful! 

The article in the last issue of Doll News contains many of the photos that are in 

The scrapbooks of the Jenny Lind Club. 

I visited the Patchogue Doll Fanciers Club this month.  They greeted me with a 

wonderful dinner and a wonderful selection of the members dolls and vintage toys. 

I presented a program about Izannah Walker dolls. We all learned and had fun 

Looking at a beautiful collection of dolls. 

My next visit will be to the Hudson Valley Doll Club on June 5
th
.  

Then it is off the Johnson City and the Broome County Doll Club on June 24
th
. 

I I look forward to these visit with much pleasure! 

 

WELCOME TO OUR NEW MEMBER 

Ms Cynthia Paland 

4 Lincoln Ave.,  Nesconset, NY 11767-1934 Ms Paland is an MAL 

 

THIS NEWSLETTER IS FOR YOU AND YOUR CLUBS. 

To educate and to have fun I need the dates and locations of your 

Special  events and sales.  PLEASE keep me in mind and send me information 

Of up coming events. 
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  MARK YOUR CALENDAR   July 29th to August 1, 2013.  The UFDC  64th annual convention is 
Scheduled to be held in Washington, DC at the Washington Hilton.  Registration is full but there may  
Some partial registrations open.  You may contact UFDC headquarters to find out the availability. 
Please be sure that if you  plan to donate to the Helper Room be sure to submit your gift  by June 21st. 
The tentative schedule for our Region `14 meeting is Tuesday, July 30th in the Piscataway-L room. 
 
 Delegates  remember to present your credentials between 6:30 AM and 8:30 AM on Wednesday, July 
31st.  This is a week filled with fun, learning , seeing old friends and meeting new ones.    
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
  
The Shaker Doll Club is is celebrating their 50th anniversary in 2015 
The Marriot Hotel on Wolf Road will be the host hotel 
From Thursday, April 30th – Sunday, May 3rd  in 2015 
Registration is limited to 225.  Contact Sally Griffin (SallyG507@aol.com) 
For information 
This Regional will contain Work shops, Programs, Competitive Exhibit and  Sales Room. 
Come and join the celebration! 
 
 
 
 
 

Quarterly Contributitions 

Broome County Doll Club                                       Dutchess Bebes Doll Club 
Chenango Valley Doll Club                                     For the Love of Dolls   
Connecticut Sand Dollars                                       Jean Kestel 
Doll Council of Long Island                                     Staten Island Doll Club 
                                              Sheryl Williams 
The grand total contributed is $974.41 
Thank you all for your geneerousity and continued support 
 
Convention Sponsorships 
 
A total of 33 donation gifts were given from 31 donors.  The grand total being $1,750.00 
Your continued support allows UFDC to present the wonderful programs  at the convention. 
Thank you very much. 
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